From:

Sent: 17 January 2019 15:34

To: Planning

Subject: Your Ref: 2019 0111/T Notification of intended tree works at 35A Buckland Crescent NW3
5D)

Dear Sirs

Your Ref: 2019 0111/T Notification of intended tree works at 35A Buckland Crescent
NW3 5DJ

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. | strongly support the application to carry out
this work in full.

The canopies of the Ash (T1) and both Limes (T2 and T3) have grown to the point where
they currently tower rather alarmingly over not only No 9 Adamson Road directly behind
35A Buckland Crescent where the trees are, but also partially_No 11
Adamson Road, lying diagonally behind the garden of 35A. This is all the more pronounced
as the ground in Buckland Crescent lies quite a few feet higher than Adamson Road, so that
on this side the trees appear even taller in relation to our houses than they do viewed from
the gardens of Buckland Crescent where they are growing.

The height and spread of these three trees, which in high winds sometimes shed branches
into our gardens, has become an increasing concern in the last few years. Knowing that the
Ash is additionally now showing signs of decay and that were any significant part of it to
weaken and fall in this direction it could cause enormous damage, | support in full the
application to carry out as a high priority work needed to make it safe; and to bring it and
the Limes to a lower and more compact shape where they will be a pleasing amenity for us
all instead of a source of worry. The work proposed to the Hornbeams too will greatly
improve their appearance viewed from the Adamson Road gardens.

FS Deere

(Mrs FS Deere



